Dear [Student Name], 
Policymakers are currently making decisions that will impact TRIO programs like [TRIO Program] at [Your Institution]. Your story could be the one that ensures continued support and funding.
This is your moment to make a difference. The TRIO Alumni Advocacy Forum on Wednesday, January 29th, at 5:30 PM is a critical opportunity to share your journey and fight for the future of these life-changing programs.
By attending the forum, you will:
· Learn how you can advocate for TRIO and help secure its future.
· Show the real impact of TRIO by sharing your success.
· Inspire change and connect with other passionate alumni.
Your voice is powerful, and your story needs to be shared! REGISTER HERE , or by using the flyer attached and take this chance to stand up for TRIO and the students who come after you.
Do not miss this opportunity to make your voice heard. Together, we can ensure TRIO’s impact continues for generations to come.
Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]
[Your Program Name]

